TED LARSEN Broadcasting

WEGNa 2 6 AM=1450 kHz

14 1Inn Street
Newburyport,

MAss. 01950
Feb., 22, 1988

Mr, Stanwood R. Morss
RFD # 2
Boxford, Mass., 01921

Dear Mr, Morss:

Frances Frizzell received and read your recent letter of February
14th = yesterday = while hosting our popular "Top 0' The Morning"
Show on the 21st on WNCG in Newburyport.

She showed it to me and expressed some concern that our 'consulting'
engineer, Bob Smith, might be too busy to acknowledge your 'On Air'
check last Sunday morning.

Although I'm not the station's CHIEF engineer I've taken the liberty
of confirming your reception of our station during a part of the

Irish Show the morning of Feb, 14th.

I am the sign-on announcer on Sunday mornings and I “engineer and
produce" the show for Mrs., Frizzell, Tom O'Hearn or Jack Leary, from

8 AM until noon every week.

I worked for the old WNBP from April through October in 1982, Later,
joined WCEA on January 5, 1986 on weekends. Subsequently new owners:
Ted Larsen, Dan Friel (and a third partner in Gloucester) took over in
May (1987) and changed the station's call letters to WNCG, which stand

for Newburyport, the Coast, and Gloucester,

It was interesting that you knew Frances when she and her family lived

in West Boxford.

Your hobby, and the numbers of stations that you've heard from since
1936, is most fascinating and quite impressive, We'd love to have you
as a guest on the show some Sunday morning to talk about it and share

your experiences with us over the last fifty years!

While waiting for new stationery to be printed, hope this will suffice,

Sincerely,

Guy Andrews



